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What have we been learning? 

This week in Jet class we have been busy planning our next story- a twist on Hansel 

and Gretel, using our own characters. We have created wanted posters for our 

characters and we planned our stories on an s map. We then used these to retell the 

story to our friends and the class, practising our story language and clear speaking. 

 

We have also been developing our science skills this week: observing our sunflower 

experiment, sorting and classifying objects and starting an explanation booklet about 

the life of a sunflower by drawing its life cycle. 
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Next Week 

 
We will be using our planning to write our own version 

of the story of Hansel and Gretel. We will be applying all 

the English skills we have learnt this year. 

 

In maths we will be continuing to master our mental 

maths skills through addition and subtraction. 

 

In science we will be creating an explanation text all 

about the life of a sunflower, and linking it to our mini 

outcome ‘How does it grow?’ 

 

We will also be applying the music skills we have 

developed during this project to work towards our 

magical music outcome ‘What can you hear?’ We hope 

to create a piece of music to perform during our 

Enchanted forest project outcome. 

Important information  

 

We need helpers to support the children 

with their sewing skills to make felt owl 

keyrings. If you are available any day or 

time please let us know. 

 

Sports day - Tuesday 26th June. 

 

Reserve sports day - Friday 29th June.  

 

Enchanted forest project outcome for Jet and 

Emerald classes – Thursday 12th July (pm)  

 

Infant disco – Tuesday 17th July 4.45-5.45pm  
 


